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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act tells the OHA to have a public health laboratory and to run a program for testing
newborns. (Flesch Readability Score: 62.8).

Directs the Oregon Health Authority to maintain a state public health laboratory, administer a
newborn bloodspot screening program and implement additional programs related to newborn
bloodspot screening. Requires health care providers and health care facilities to ensure collection
and delivery of specimens for newborn bloodspot screening and report certain test results to the
authority. Creates an exemption for parents or guardians who oppose screening of an infant for
religious or philosophical reasons.
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